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Mar ch 23 9 1964 

To: Members of the Wildlife Society in Idaho 

We invite you, in fact we urge you, to attend our organizational meeting 
her e in Moscow, Idaho on April 4o The meeting is scheduled as a breakfast meet­
ing, 7s00 AeMo at the Moscow Hotelo This should allow us time for the meeting 
before the 9s00 A~M. session of the Northwest Section Meeting at Pullmano _ The 
Pu l lman meetings begin the third of April. In case you have not yet made 
reservations for a place to stay, here is a list of hotels and motels in Moscowo 
The Pullman list was included in the Northwest Section mailings. 

Hillcrest Motel 
Royal Motor Inn 
Wades Motel 
Hotel Moscow 
New Idaho Hotel 

706 North Main 
120 West Sixth 
414 North Main 
313 South Main 
124 North Main 

Moscow 
Moscow 
Moscow 
Moscow 
Moscow 

The By laws subcommittee has worked out a provisional set of by laws for 
your consideration at the meetingc, Please look it over and bring it with you 
wi t h any suggestions you have for changei; 

Also included are the suggestions from the · Program Subcommittee for possible 
ch,:pter activities and programso This should give a good idea of what your 
organizational committee is thinking of and what the Idaho Chapter could mean to 
youo As the report suggests, bring your own ideas to add to the discussiono 

The organizational committee asked Al Norberg to act as chairman of a 
nominating conunittee to prepare two slates of officers for consideration at the 
April 4 meeting. 

We have invited the national officers of the Wildlife Society to attend our 
meeting and there is a good chance that Dr. Fred Everiden, the new Executive 
Secretary may be there. 

If your Society membership has lapsedp or you are not yet a member, don't 
let ~his hold you back. We welcome your par·ticipation in the Chapter and will 
help you join the National organization. 

Siri.cerely9 

The~c~:;rf ttee 

Kenneth E. Hungerford, Chairman 
College of Forestry, Wildlife and Range Sciences 
University of -Idaht\ 9 Moscow, Idaho 
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